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Comments: The SPLAT Project #57353 in West Yellowstone, MT is being proposed by the USFS. It would punch

56 miles of roads into the Hebgen Basin in order to log, bulldoze, &amp; burn 23 square miles of prime wildlife

habitat. The amount of logging would require 25,000 logging trucks to haul logs, debris etc. out of the forest. This

project would affect bison, grizzlies, lynx, &amp; other wildlife animals...some of which are endangered. It would

ruin the wilderness. No EIS is planned which is wrong, perhaps illegal. Wildlife biologists should be consulted to

evaluate the damage this project would cause to the environment &amp; its inhabitants. I am asking the USFS to

scrap this terrible plan. Leave Nature alone &amp; stop interfering please. Thank you.


